
June 25,

Mr. Laurence F. Hhittanore, President,
Federal Reserve Bank of Boston,
Boston 6 , Massachusetts.

Dear Mr. TWhitteaore?

Thank you for your no to of June 19 enclosing

Dorothy Thompson's excellent column on our mutual friend,

Ralph Flanders.

I am glad you sent i t to no because I had not

happened to see i t o

With boat regards.

Sincerely yours9

M. $• Bodes ,
Chairman*
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